
 

The Bais Yaakov Uniform G’mach is looking for 

  Uniforms 
To donate your used uniforms, simply drop them off. We clean, 

mend, and make them available for resale at a fraction of their 

original cost. 

We are especially looking for pre-school uniforms. If you no 

longer need yours, please consider donating them . 

 Be a part of this great Mitzvah! 

 

Drop off at 

~Any BY office clearly marked G’MACH  

~Horowitz-3208 Northbrook Road  

~Friedman-415 Yeshiva Lane 

 

To Purchase 

Call for a Sunday appointment  

Mrs. Sandra Friedman 410-653-5481 


